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TO :  Counsel-WAS (via MGDR) (via Pres) nggﬁAﬁﬁP—ahne 187965

SUBJECT:  Captured Eamployees -- Aircraft B-150

We received recently the attached letter, dated June 1, 1965,

from the U,S, Department of Labor requestlng details of the
payments of wages being made in connection with captured

employees Eugene Heénry DeBruin, Yik-Chiu To, Prasit Prumsuwan,
Pisidhi Indradat and Prasidhi Thanee. We have drafted the enclosed
response for your review and in connection therewith call your
attention to the first full paragraph on page 2 thereof.

Inasmuch as these matters have heretofore been handled by the
WAS office, you may wish to submit the response from there,
On the other hand, if you prefer that we finalize the matter
in the Field, please return the attached draft with your
comments, if any. ' '

For your information and file records we also enclose photo
copies of memoranda PND-DP-65/1621 and PND-DP-85/1653 from
which we have cobtained the information contained in our proposed
response.,

F4BINAL SIGNED B
JERRY FINK

for Henry P, Bevans

Encl, : as stated

c:}Bﬁ - w/copy of proposed response; and
photo copy of U.S. Dept. of Labor ltr,
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